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SUBJECT 
 
Delivery Stop – ISOFIX Bracket 
 
MODEL 
 
F10 (5 Series Sedan) 
 
SITUATION 
 
A Delivery Stop has been issued on F10 vehicles produced from July 20, 2015 to September 14, 
2015.  These vehicles may have the rear child seat bracket (anchor) bent, which will prevent the child 
seat strap from being locked in.  

This bulletin will be updated with repair instructions and warranty information when it becomes 
available.   

Please contact your field representatives if you have any questions.  

Affected vehicles can be identified with a “Vehicle Comment” in DCS Warranty Vehicle Inquiry or ISPA 
Light with the description: 
 
“A Delivery Stop has been issued for this vehicle.  Dealers must ensure that all Campaigns are 
completed before retail delivery to the customer.  See Service Information Bulletin B52 09 15.” 
 

 


	Subject
	Model
	Situation

